
 
90 Hendrie Avenue, Riverside, CT  06878 

203-637-1440 * 203-637-1004 (fax) 

www.greenwichschools.org 

 

Christopher Weiss                            Safiya Key 

       Principal           Assistant Principal  

 

 
August 20, 2021 

 

Riverside School Kindergarten Families,  

 

   Welcome to Riverside School! Our assistant principal, Ms. Safiya Key and I very much look forward to having 

your child in our school and working with your family this year. 

 

   All elementary schools in Greenwich are offering an in-person visitation for your Kindergarten child on 

Tuesday, August 31 (the day before the first day of school). Riverside School will hold our Kindergarten 

visitation at 10 am that day.  

 

    Families should gather outside the Kindergarten entrance on the side of the school nearest Hendrie Avenue in 

the areas marked specifically for your child’s classroom, to allow for social distancing.  You can park on 

Hendrie Avenue or in our school parking lot by our gym to bring your son/daughter for the visitation. The 4 

Kindergarten teachers will exit the building from that side door at 10 am, greet the parents and their students, 

then the students will enter the building with their teacher to see their classroom, their desk/table area, and for 

the teacher to share a little bit about the classroom and what it will be like on the first day of Kindergarten. A 

second teacher/staff member will accompany each K teacher and the students to the classroom to assist with the 

student visit. Please note that a mask is required for every child to enter the building (as all children and staff 

members will have inside) and we ask that all parents accompanying the child to greet the teacher outside also 

be wearing a mask for arrival and as you pick up your child at 10:30 am from the same area.  

 
    Please note that a welcome informational table for K parents and other new families to the school (hosted by 

the PTA) will be held on the front lawn between 9:00-11:00 that day. We hope you will stop by!  

 

    Also, please note that due to the current Covid-19 health restrictions by the district at this time, parents/outside 

visitors are not permitted in the school building, just Riverside School students and school staff members. Thank 

you.  

 

Sincerely, 

   Christopher Weiss 

   Riverside School Principal  

 

 


